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I support this Senate Bill and believe that land owners should remain immune from 

liability. They are providing a great service to the community by opening up their land 

to the public, and they should be encouraged to continue. It would be upsetting to 

lose access to so many beautiful areas simply because of the fear of liability in the 

event of an accident. Those who choose to go hiking, biking, etc. on trails should be 

aware of the risks and take responsibility for their own well being.  


